
JOHNSON CREEK SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Curriculum Committee Meeting 

Monday, May 15, 2017 
Elementary Principal’s Office 

7:15 a.m. 
 

Mark Siewert called the meeting to order. 

 

Members Present were:  Jennifer Malueg, Mark Siewert, Rick Wrensch, Superintendent Michael 

Garvey, Elementary Principal Kristine Blakeley, MS/HS Principal Neil O’Connell, and Director 

of Teaching & Learning Lisa Krohn 

 

Also Present:  Carol O’Neil, Juanita Edington, Students: Charlize Sanchez, Alexandra Perez, 

Evan Chowanec, Alyssa Hucke, and Lana Pokorny 

 

Members Absent:  Kellie Loeb 

 

Dr. Garvey verified that the meeting was properly posted pursuant to § 19.84(1) Wis. Statutes. 

 

Motion by Wrensch/Malueg to adopt the agenda as posted.  Motion Carried. 

 

The Elementary music program was this month’s curriculum showcase.  Mrs. Edington and the 

students demonstrated a drum circle.  The students explained each musical instrument. 

 

Mr. O’Connell shared the High School schedule and Mrs. Krohn shared the Middle School 

schedule.  Both provided a summary of changes and that rationale for each. 

 

Mrs. Krohn presented a new course which will be piloted in 2017-18.  The course will allow 

students to earn Phy Ed. Credit independently and will be called Healthy Lifestyle PE. 

 

Next meeting will be August 17th, 2017 at 8:00 a.m.  Beginning in September the meetings will 

be the 2nd Thursday at 7:15 a.m. 

 

Motion by Wrensch/Malueg to adjourn.  Motion carried. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Michael P. Garvey, Ph.D. 
Superintendent 


